TAB3
OCTOBER 1999

MEMORANDUM
TO: Council and Commission Members
FROM: Gregg Williams, IPHC
DATE: October 4, 1999

SUBJECT: Update on IPHC data for Local Area Management Plans

BACKGROUND

To aid in the development of Local Area Management Plans (LAMPs), the Council requested at the 1998
joint meeting that IPHC provide a time series of commercial halibut landings data. IPHC staff recently
completed this task, compiling 1995-1998 data for Areas 2C and 3A by IPHC and ADF&G area. Another
data set for 1977-1998 also has been made available. The data were sent to ADF&G in Homer and Juneau
in early August. Future requests for data should be made to those offices.
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